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Dear Georgina

Thank you for your email.

Having reviewed the deed of appointment, I have associated the email address bradd@pensionpractitioner.com as requested, so that the scheme can be
viewed/amended on Exchange.

Currently there is a Scheme Return outstanding for the above scheme. As there is a Scheme Return outstanding The Pensions Regulator are unable to make
any changes to the scheme.

The initial two questions on the Scheme Return are ‘has the scheme formally wound up?’ or ‘does the scheme have less than two members?’.  If you answer yes
to these and provide the relevant dates the Scheme Return will be cancelled, and the levy will be recalculated as appropriate. Our records will then be updated
accurately. Schemes with less than two members are considered ‘non registrable’ and therefore not required to pay levy or complete scheme returns.

Once logged in to Exchange, select ‘My Schemes’, choose the relevant scheme and under scheme options select ‘Complete scheme return’. You can then
update the scheme as details above.

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

Ben Harris
Adviser
Customer Support
www.tpr.gov.uk/contact-us

The information we provide is for guidance only and should not be taken as a definitive interpretation of the law.

From: Georgina Stuliglowa [mailto:georginas@pensionpractitioner.com]
Sent: 24 November 2016 10:27
To: Exchange (Scheme Returns)
Subject: RMS Pension Scheme - PSR 12008237

Dear Sirs,

We act as a Registered Administrator for the above scheme.

We are currently not associated to the scheme on Exchange but I attach a Deed of Appointment of Administrator for your records as an evidence of our appointment.

Firstly, we would like to notify you that Torill Russell passed away on 03 April 2015.

This leaves only one member within the scheme and therefore the scheme status should be changed to non-registrable.

I note that there has been a return notice issued for this scheme. If you would prefer to have this completed prior to having the status of the scheme changed, I would be grateful if you could associate
bradd@pensionpractitioner.com as a user on Exchange so that we can have this completed.

If there are any levy invoices outstanding, please advise us accordingly.

I would appreciate if you could kindly confirm once the scheme status has been changed.

Thank you for your assistance.

Kind regards
Georgina 

Pension Practitioner .Com
Daws House
33-35 Daws Lane
London
NW7 4SD

T:  0800 634 4862
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IMPORTANT - PLEASE NOTE The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review,
retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error
please contact the sender and destroy this email. 
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